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Submission regarding the  Queensland Community Safety Bill 2024.
 
From Kelly Hafemeister, 
 
Due to such short notice and the lack of an extension being granted for extra time for submissions I
have not had adequate time to prepare a detailed submission regarding the proposed legislation.
 
From the research I have conducted I am very concerned about the aspects of this legislation that make
it possible for licenced gun owners to have their licence jeopardised simply by having family members,
friends or work colleagues who make what the government considers to be inappropriate posts on social
media.
 
The provision that will allow for warrantless searches is also a breach of basic rights.
 
There needs to be far more time made available for detailed scrutiny of this bill by all stakeholders.
Why is this legislation being rushed through?
 
 




